
 

 

SPECIAL SELECTBOARD MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2015 

 

Chair Linda Collins called the special meeting to order at 9:00 AM with members Tim Green, Chris 

Martel, and Norris Tillotson present. Also present were Laura Ovitt and Alan Fletcher. 

 

The board discussed employee health insurance benefits for 2016, and the plans that are available. 

There will be employee changes due to retirement. 

Motion made by Tim Green, seconded by Linda Collins, to stay with the current platinum plan. The 

motion carried. 

 

The board reviewed the current trash contract and made changes as needed. 

The board determined not to sell individual stickers to people with delinquent accounts. 

The board determined to pay Bruce Wetherby $5.20 per unit per week. The town will bill $77.00 per 

unit per quarter. 

 

A letter will be included with the 4th quarter billing explaining the reason for the increase. 

 

Joe Cahill will be contacted to ask what can be done about the delinquent accounts. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:40 AM. 

 

 

 

Laura Ovitt 

Administrative Assistant 


